
 

Catkins 

Headteacher Update  

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our parents/carers     

consultation evenings this week. The Communication Roadshow was a success 

and we hope those who attended are more confident to discuss the                  

communication strategies their child is using in order to support progress and skill 

development beyond the school building. Our aim as always, is to support our    

pupils to develop a meaningful and functional mode of communication via non-

verbal or verbal means.  We hope to provide a short video to help you understand 

how we assess your children’s progress via tapestry. We will share a link when we are 

ready to launch it.  

Thank you for your understanding with the short notice to move our Parents       

Community Hub, as I explained, our main theme is to discuss holiday provision to try 

and support you all as best we can in planning some exciting and inclusive holiday 

outings for you and your families. All are welcome to join our proactive                

conversations on Tuesday 10th May, 10am at HMO.  

Also on Tuesday we have ‘The Apple Cart’ coming to host a pop up shop. The   

Apple Cart is ran by Applefields post 16 pupils, it’s a cash only shop and will be   

selling pick and mix sweets and some homemade crafts. Please come along or 

send some money in if you’d like your children to help support this initiative. We are 

excited to work in partnership with The Apple Cart to support the         

student’s work experience.  

It was great to see so many parents at our Golden Leaf assemblies this week at last, so much 

to celebrate with our swimming awards!  

 

 Happy Birthday this 

week  to: Lulu, Dwaite & 

Sophie 

Diary Dates 

May                                                    

10th Parents Community Hub 

10-11.30am 

30th May-3rd June - Half Term 

Holiday 

June 

17th Enterprise Open Afternoon 

20th Father’s Day Afternoon 

July 

1st Sports Day 

Olivia  

Catkins have really enjoyed our now topic 'Farm to Fork'. We have explored our 
small world play and the story Farmer Duck. In maths we have been                         
exploring money and have  enjoyed our new shop role play area.   



Seedlings  Otis for brilliant work in our planting tray 
Acorns Leo for trying out a walking harness 
Blossoms Lorenzo for experimenting with lots of new vocalisations in class 

Twigs Hussein  for copying animal sounds 
Saplings  Everyone  for a great trip out together at the farm!  
Buds Phoenix for excellent verbal communication of things I want 
Branches   Riley for amazing communication by shaking his head to answer 'Yes' or 

   'No'   
Roots Jack for great transitions to class from the taxi and transitioning around 
   school really well 
Boughs  Jamie for independently overwriting straight lines and circles 
Trunks  Presley for doing amazing in his communication assessment, well done 
   Presley!   
Catkins Lauren for using your phonics sounds throughout the day  
Oak Leaves     Dwaite for being a kind and welcoming friend to our new pupil  
Oak Trees Connor for writing some excellent sentences to describe the characters 

   in our story 
  

Olivia’s Outstanding Award   
Asher for managing his class move into Oak Leaves with courage and maturity 

Saplings Monk Park Farm Visit 

As part of their ever growing inclusive tennis programme Wigginton Tennis Club are now offering 
tennis to players aged 5-11 years 

Starting on the 19th June, Sessions will take place 3pm-4pm on Saturdays at Wiggingon Tennis Club 
Sessions will cost £5 per session 

For more information please contact Rob Hodge on 07557983576 or robhodge324@gmail.com 
Did you know? Wigginton Tennis Club won the Yorkshire Tennis  Disability Award in 2021 

Thursday 19th May  
 

Captain America’s Golden            
Chicken Nuggets 

 

Spider Man’s Special Pizza 
 

Super Girl’s - Super Crispy Chips 
 

Hulk’s Favourite Baked Beans 
 

Iron Man’s Ice Lolly 
 

Wonder Woman’s Tasty                
Yogurt with fruit 


